John Newman 5/1/95
1019 Summer Hill Drive
Odenton, D 21113

Dear John, .
I've heard thdrd-hand that you've discovered a {%rged Oswald handblll. That is
interesting. . : ]
Years ago Paul Hoch made a study of that business.
The history of the actual one is not quite what the government said and most
 crities believe, if that :I:s of any interest to you.
For one thing it was not Oswald who picked that job up.
For another, = soon as the FBL ldarned that the Sefiret Service was making an
gvautigation of it, it had the Secret Service called off.
And then did nothing itself except blur it over.

j'lmm yourbook is coming along.
Sincemely, 7

Harold Vieisberg



